Lauri Feindell

Subject: FW: Not in favor

Importance: Low

From: Mike Mcconnell <

Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 5:38 PM
To: Shannon Duong <sduong@rdos.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: Not in favor

Importance: Low

Hi Shannon,
The address is 3189 3rd Street.

lam not in favor of any new TUP.
Existing vacation rentals operating
illegally should be shut and more
enforcement is required.

With Thanks,

M. McConnell
Naramata




Lauri Feindell

Subject: FW: Vacation rental application in Naramata

From: Patti Lacis

Sent: February 13, 2023 10:32 PM

To: Planning <planning@rdos.bc.ca>

Subject: Vacation rental application in Naramata
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I am replying to this application.

If the owner of the residence lives at the property and there is a limit of 6 renters I am not opposed

If there are no restrictions and no on site long term resident than I oppose all vacation rentals

It is not fair to those permanent residents to have a revolving door of tourists coming and going on vacation
with little or no regard for the neighborhood

Sincerely

Patti Lacis

Sent from my iPhone




Lauri Feinc!ell

Subject: FW: Tup on 3rd street e2023 003

From: mindy rollins

Sent: February 13, 2023 4:31 PM

To: Planning <planning@rdos.bc.ca>
Subject: Tup on 3rd street 2023 003

I have only concerns about water use and septic on the lake for up to 8 people in this dwelling for tup. Impacts
on shoreline could be assesed. A three year tup is also not advisable during this consultation phase of tups and
impacts on the community. I would not support 3 year applications until consultation and recommends are
completed. I would suggest one year conditional applications at this time.




